
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Adam Teitzman 
Monday, February 3, 2025 5:11 PM 
Records Clerk 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/4/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00659-2025 

Subject: FW: Duke Energy has asked to roll back environmental protections. Don't let this 
happen. 

Please place in correspondence for Docket No. 20250000-OT- Undocketed. 

act-9.r~-
commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Adam.Teitzman@psc.state.fl .us 
850.413.6826 

From: DHudson <DHUDSON52@tampabay.rr.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 9:36 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke Energy has asked to roll back environmental protections. Don't let this happen. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Commissioners, 
Duke Energy has asked the Trump EPA to roll back both greenhouse gas emission requirements and coal ash 
pollution requirements. Our air pollution has improved since the 1963 Clean Air Act EXCEPT when Trump is 
President. Duke should expand their use of clean energy instead of trying to weasel out of their 
responsibilities. Please maintain your pressure on Duke Energy to reduce their pollution. 
Thank you, 
Donald Hudson 
2248 Willowbrook Dr 
Clearwater, FL 33764-6780 
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